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Dear Arbor Centers for EyeCare Patients,

It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you of my upcoming departure, effective March 28th, 2024. 
After much contemplation, I have made the decision to join a practice in the Northern suburbs. This change 
allows me to be closer to home and pursue new professional opportunities.

Reflecting on my 8+ years at Arbor EyeCare, I am filled with gratitude for the exceptional experiences and the 
opportunity to serve you. From the moment I joined, I felt as though I had landed my dream job right out of 
residency and I couldn’t have asked for a better place to begin my optometry career. 

I must also acknowledge the invaluable support I’ve experienced working alongside the dedicated doctors and 
staff at Arbor EyeCare. Their commitment to providing exceptional care has inspired me, and I am grateful for 
the privilege of collaborating with such a remarkable team.

As I prepare to bid farewell, please know that I trust the doctors and staff here to continue providing you and 
your families with the utmost care and attention. You are in capable hands, and I have full confidence in their 
ability to uphold the standards of excellence that define Arbor EyeCare.

Of course, you may choose a different doctor outside of our practice if you prefer. Should you chose to do so, 
please contact your insurance company to obtain a list of eye doctors in the area who accept your insurance. 
If you choose to continue your eyecare elsewhere, we will be happy to provide a copy of your records to the 
doctor of your choice. The office can provide a copy of a record request form. 

To all the patients I’ve had the privilege of serving, I want to express my sincere gratitude. It has been an honor 
to care for your vision and to witness the trust you placed in me over the years. Thank you for allowing me to 
care for you and I wish you all continued health and happiness.

Sincerely,

 
Jane Vilderman, O.D.


